A236 Evergreen Muizenberg
Formerly H48 for about seven years
21 December 2020

This is a THANK YOU from Gawie and I.

From the first day we moved in, we have always been supported, helped and
listened to, treated kindly and with great patience, from the gardeners, carers, Bistro
Managers & staff, housekeeping, laundry, maintenance and right up to the
Manager of the village.

We have now ‘Retired’ from active service, but wish to THANK each and every one
for their part they have played in making us even HAPPIER to have chosen
Evergreen as our place of retirement.

A special mention to the Fellowship Group, for the Interdenominational Services held
every Friday; Thank you.

Our BEST WISHES to all, including residents. We wish you all well for the festive season
and all new years to follow.

Mooi loop!

Gawie & Hydle de Villiers



